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Pupils' Voice Survey: Your mental health and wellbeing 2024

Information for parents and carers: Year 7 and Year 10


Your child’s school is taking part in an anonymous Swindon-wide survey between 4 November and 20 December 2024. It is intended to help your child’s school and those delivering and planning services to better understand the emotional wellbeing needs of school-aged children and young people. This information sheet will help you understand why the survey is happening and what it will involve.

Why are we doing it? 

We recognise how important emotional wellbeing is to every aspect of your child’s life. We want to ensure we have the right support and services in place in Swindon to promote emotional wellbeing effectively and to meet the needs of children and young people. To do this, we need to hear from children and young people about their experiences. The larger the number the more confident we can be in the findings.

Who is taking part? 

The survey is aimed at children and young people in Swindon in the following year groups: 4, 6, 7, 10.  All schools and alternative education settings (where possible) have been asked to support the implementation of the survey.  

What does it involve for your child?

Your child/ren will be invited to complete the short online survey during the school day. The school will organise this and make sure your child/ren understand what is involved and supported if necessary. Your child will be reminded that they can leave any questions blank if they do not wish to answer. The survey contains up to 40 questions on life at school and emotional wellbeing related issues and takes about 25 minutes to complete. The questions and links to advice and information are adapted for different age groups. 

What happens to the information provided?

[bookmark: _GoBack]The information that children and young people provide is anonymous. No personal information is collected that will allow your child to be identified. 

Schools will receive information to help them direct activities to best support the emotional wellbeing needs of their pupils, and a Swindon-wide report of the key findings will be made available to support discussions about service planning and development locally. 

What are the options for you and your child?

· If you are happy for your child to take part, you do not need to do anything.  

· If you do not want your child/ren to take part (or if they don’t want to), you must tell your child’s school as soon as possible – by email or using the school’s usual electronic methods for parental opt-out. 

· If your child completes the survey, they will be reminded that they can leave any questions blank if they do not wish to answer.

· Please be aware that once your child has completed the survey, we will not be able to remove their responses as there is no way to identify their data.

For more information:
If you have any further questions about this survey, please speak with your school or email SwindonHealthySchools@swindon.gov.uk
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